
 

COVID-19 Update, Wednesday 02 March 2022 

Dear Parents and Whānau 
Thank you for your continued support with our altered learning programme over the last 
week.  
  
We would greatly appreciate you communicating any positive household cases of Covid-19 
with the school by phone or email.  This includes any Te Aroha College student and anyone 
in their household.   We assure you this will be kept confidential. 
 
This information is required by the Ministry of Education and will support us to mark the 
attendance register correctly.  Any absence due to Covid does not count against the stu-
dent's attendance. 
 
Please note the Community Testing and RATs collection site is located at the Spur Street 
Carpark, Te Aroha, from  
9.30am-11.30am and is open seven days a week. 
  
Online Learning Thursday 03 March and Friday 04 March 
 Thursday 03 March—Wednesday Timetable.  Subject teachers will be checking in 

with their students at the timetabled time. 
 Friday 04 March—Students expected to be available for online lessons at the timeta-

bled time. 
 

Any students without internet access from home and/or who are under the age of 14 and 
have no supervision at home are able attend onsite on Thursday and Friday.  Please con-
tact the front office to arrange this so we can provide staffing on site. 
 
Week 6 
Plans for the teaching programme during Week 6 will be confirmed and communicated by 
Friday. 
 
Once again we thank you for your continued support. 


